DIOCESAN NEWSLETTER OCTOBER.

NEWS FROM BISHOP PAUL DONOGHUE.

NUKUTERE COLLEGE.
e The above photo says it all. Last Sunday we were devastated to see Nukutere College burn. The work of an
arsonist.

e The response by staff and students of Nukutere shows our schools are places of faith and a good spirit is
at work. Cf. Photo Below.
e The response of former students, the catholic people and the public at large is very supportive.

RAC THANKSGIVING SERVICE.
This Sunday 6.00 pm at the Auditorium is the RAC Thanksgiving Service. Your attendance if possible appreciated

GOSPEL DAY MONDAY. | will join the CICC for this at Takitimu Primary School at 8.30 am.
TURAMA. This Friday | am looking forward to the Turama ceremony.
ROSARY PROCESSION. And next Sunday the Rosary Procession to end the month of the Rosary.

MAORI CALANDER November 1% until Dec ember 31° now available from Bishop.

THANKING LOCAL FIRE BRIGADE.
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